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Spotlight

St. Peter High Schools Family and Consumer
Science teacher partnered with local college,
Gustavus Adolphus, to provide tours of their
well-known dining services. The college also
provided classroom speakers and hands-on
demos. 

96 students were enrolled in the Culinary
Arts class at St. Peter High School in spring of

2025. By using Kitchenaid mixers, students
had access to top-tier culinary education to

give them a competitive advantage in the
culinary industry.   

Cooks and food service workers are two jobs
in high demand in the St. Peter community.
Giving students knowledge and experiences

equips them for success in these areas. 

St. Peter FACS teacher, Courtney Shoemaker,
consistently shares information about the

culinary arts program at South Central
College, to help students continue their

learning in the industry in the post-
secondary setting. 



For more information
about the Future Ready

CTE Impact Grants,
contact:

 Kim Mueller
Regional CTE Coordinator

kmueller@mnscsc.org 

Future Ready CTE
Impact Grants are made

possible through
Legislated appropriated

funding to Service
Cooperatives in

Minnesota. The purpose of these
grants is to help rural
school districts
connect with their
local employers to
provide quality,
authentic career-
connected learning, to
make lasting impact
throughout the region. 

mnscsc.org/future-ready


